
30/01/23 
 
Dear Spatial Planning Team 
 
I would like to comment on Bradley Village Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
On page 46 Village Inset Map, the field off College Road between Primrose Hill and the listed 
properties off College Road to the north of Primrose Hill, and the adjoining field behind St Mary’s 
church are no longer identified as local green space. In previous plans they have been identified as 
local green space. I urge you to check this has not been an over sight. If it is intentional, I would ask 
you to reconsider. These fields maintain the character of the area in that part of the village and the 
setting of listed properties, and should be maintained. In addition these fields are within the 
conversation area and should be retained adding to the conservation area benefits. Identifying these 
fields as local green space within the plan recognises the history of the village and the importance of 
crofts and the farming heritage.  
 
Kind regards  
Gail Hammond 
 
07739048189 
 
 
 


